
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                June 3, 2019 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Gregorio Kilili Camacho Sablan 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2411 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
Fax: (202) 226-4249 
 
Dear Delegate Sablan: 
 
          The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation (H.R.2934) to allow Post 
9/11 funds to pay for preparatory courses for professional licenses and certifications. This bill 
will help, with those who qualify transition into a job after obtaining the needed licenses or 
certification.   
  
          The Association appreciates your dedication to veterans’ issues. The FRA point of contact 
is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org. 
 

 
             Sincerely, 

       
 

                      THOMAS J. SNEE 
                        National Executive Director 
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